
Responding 
   to   Art 
Grades   4   and   5 

 
Dear   Parents/Guardians: 
 

● Fourth   and   Fifth   grade   students   have   been   introduced   to   this 
exciting   opportunity   to   observe,   study,   reflect   and   respond   to 
artistic   masterpieces   in   their   Art   classes   this   week.   

 
● Any   student   interested   in   participating   in   Responding   to   Art 

2017-2018   can   download   forms   and   information   on   the   Richards 
School   Website   by   following   the   Art   link   or   by   using   this   direct 
link   to   the   page:   

 
http://www.wfbschools.com/schools/richards/riart.cfm .   

 
● Commitment   form   is   due   by   Oct.24th.   This   website   also   provides 

all   the   upcoming   due   dates.      The   final   presentations   will   take 
place   on   April   26th   as   part   of   the   whole   school   Art   Show.   

 
● Please   send   any   questions   to   Ms.   Sally   Danforth  

Email:       sally.danforth@wfbschools.com 
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